

## DG Jeff Egan District Governor 2021-2022



Saturday 5th March

## **District 9640 Flood Appeal**

Dear Rotarians,

Many communities within our District desperately need help to recover from the devastating recent floods

The District is launching an appeal for financial assistance for the flood victims

If a donor **does not** require the donation to have tax deductibility status, it is preferable that donations should be deposited into the following account:

Name of Account: Rotary International District 9640 Ltd.

**BSB**: 084462 **ACC**: 816279059

This is the account to which Rotary clubs should donate. The name of the donor needs to be included on the deposit.

If on the other hand tax deductibility status is required, the donation should be deposited into the following account:

Name of Account: Keith Wilson Relief Trust Fund

**BSB**: 633000 **ACC**: 175308303

The name of the donor needs to be included on the deposit **AND** please send via email to PDG Sandra Doumany at srmd@bigpond.net.au

- 1. the name of the donor
- 2. the amount of the deposit
- 3. any requirement for the donation to be spent on a specific area (if requested).

District 9640 will advise on the distribution of all funds received into both accounts with the funds being allocated to Rotary Clubs in flood affected communities for distribution to those impacted by the floods.

I am aware that many Rotarians in many clubs have already commenced providing support via working bees to clean properties, providing meals and other donations in kind and my sincerest thanks go out to all involved. This fine work needs to continue.

Please consider making a personal financial contribution, encouraging your Club to contribute to the appeal and seeking donations from those outside Rotary.

## Regards

JEFF EGAN
DISTRICT GOVERNOR 2021/22
Rotary International District 9640 Australia
+61 438 727315 jeffegan04@gmail.com





Postal Adress: 2/22 Birkdale Court Banora Point NSW 2486